
2024 MAGC Call for Session Proposals
“hiSTORY, herSTORY, mySTORY”!

It’s our conference’s 50th Anniversary, Y’all!
Are you ready to share your STORY? Are you ready to help others discover theirs?
STORY is found in more than just Reading, Writing, and hiSTORY. Science and Math
processes have their own STORY. Teachers, Counselors, Psychometrists,
Administrators, and Parents of Gifted Children may have their own STORY of giftedness
and other neurodivergence to discover. MAGC needs you and your expertise!

Session proposals are now being accepted for the November 2024 MAGC Conference
in Tupelo. Please consider presenting your favorite units/strategies/research. Each of us
has a valuable STORY to share! What may seem like the “same old STORY” to you may
be just what someone else needs to find connection.

Please submit your proposal here.
Sessions will be 45-50 minutes long. Need another reason to share your STORY? Here
it is - one main presenter for each break-out session will be able to attend the
conference for a discounted rate of just $25! Make sure to include a resume with your
proposal; this info is used in the allocation of CEUs.

Proposals are due by August 31. If you have any questions, concerns, or just want to
brainstorm, feel free to email us at magc.heather.rowland@gmail.com Thanks!

Heather Rowland and Kayla Quick, Conference Co-Chairs

https://forms.gle/HanoT1CAXVa2K31o6
mailto:magc.heather.rowland@gmail.com

